
From: Denise, City of Garnavillo [mailto:garnavillo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 9:29 AM 
To: Benson, John [HSEMD] 
Subject: Support of the Flood Mitigation Program 
 
John- 
 
I want to express our support of the Iowa Flood Mitigation Program.  Programs like 
this are vital to allow small communities to do flood mitigation projects.  Without 
programs like this, flooding will keep occurring and causing damage to property.  With 
proper funding, mitigation projects can be completed to help mitigate future flooding 
and damage to property and human life.  Please pass my email on to your board and 
any legislatures that may be interested in my email.     
 
Thank you! 
 
Denise Schneider, ICMC, MMC, ICMFO, BPA 
City Administrator/Clerk 

City of Garnavillo 

PO Box 14 

106 E. Chestnut St 

Garnavillo, IA 52049-0014 

Phone: 563-964-2331, Fax: 563-964-9257 

Web: www.garnavilloia.com 
 


